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For suggestions “to further enhance the effective engagement of non-Party stakeholders with a view to 

strengthening the implementation of the provisions of decision 1/CP.21”, we would offer the following: 

 

 As an observer, we have found the UNFCCC Secretariat support professional and application 

approaches relatively straight forward.  We thank you for this. 

 We would encourage the UNFCCC Secretariat to identify conflicts of interest with observer 

organizations which have a financial interest related to practices at the root cause of 

anthropogenic climate change, including fossil fuel extraction and combustion.   

 We are concerned by an experienced increased in meetings closed to observers during the SB 

and COP sessions. 
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